
 

Grand Junction, Colo. December 29, 1920. 
 
The regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Grand 
Junction was called to order at 8:45 A.M. with Mayor Cherrington 
in the chair. Commissioners present were Cherrington, Blackstone, 
Garber, Whittaker, City Attorney was present. 
 
The meeting of the regular meeting of December 21st also the 
adjourned meeting of December 24th was read and approved. 
 
The request to purchase two Larkin shut off nozzles at a cost of 
$35 each for the Fire department was presented and Commissioner 
of Finance & Supplies was ordered to purchase same drawing a 
warrant in favor of The Julias Pearse Fire Dept. Supply Co of 

Denver for the same.  
 
The following bills having been examined and approved by the 
heads of the different departments was read by the clerk: 
 
 

Number Fund To Whome Drawn Amount For 

31601 Fire 
& Police 

Sewer No 6 $22.22 Sewer 6 
assessment 

602 Fire Julias Pearse F D S Co 70.00 Fire 
shut of nozzles 

603 Fire L.Schmidt & Sons 8.00 Fire 
Brushman 

604 Light G.Jct Elct G.& M Co. 98.30 Light 

605 Library Smille Wallaow 84.00 Salary 

606 Library J.R.Morse 30.00 Salary 

607 Library Mary Cox 12.15 Salary 

608 Library Leon Luther 20.90 Salary 

609 Light G.J.Elct.G & Mfg Co. 740.65 Light 

 
 
Moved by Commissioner Blackstone seconded by Commissioner Garber 
that the bills as read be allowed and warrants ordered drawn for 
the several amounts. The motion being put upon call of roll the 
commission voted as follows: Cherrington yea, Garber yea, 
Blackstone yea, Whittaker yea. All commissioners voting yea the 
motion carried and the bills allowed. 
 

Moved by Commissioner Garber seconded by Commissioner Blackstone 
that the meeting adjourn. Motion carried and the meeting 
adjourned to meet Friday Dec 31st 1920. 
 
/s/ J. F. Whittaker 
Acting City Clerk 
 


